



Dear Colleague,

We appreciate our association with you and your support of Utah State University teacher candidates. As an acknowledgement of your service, we are pleased to share a courtesy card at the bottom of this page. It entitles you to use the resources of the USU Merrill-Cazier Library and the Young Education Technology Center located in the education building on the USU campus. You may also use it at the USU Bookstore and received a 10% discount on most items. In addition, you will receive a small honorarium from the School of Teacher Education and Leadership for your work with USU students.

Again, thank you for sharing your expertise with teacher candidates.

Sincerely,

Sharla Hart

Sharla Hart

**Director of Field Experiences** 

UTAH STATE UNIVERSITY
EMMA ECCLES JONES
COLLEGE OF EDUCATION AND HUMAN SERVICES
Mentor Teacher and USU Supervisor

Ν	lame					

is a mentor teacher/USU supervisor for the academic year and is entitled to privileges at Merrill-Cazier Library, the YETC in the education building, and a 10% discount at the USU Bookstore.

Beth E. Foley, CEHS Dean AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE

Beth & Foley

\*These privileges are subject to current university policies and procedures.

2800 Old Main Hill Logan, UT 84322-2800 Ph: (435) 797-1470 Fax: (435) 797-3939 cehs@usu.edu